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From: NG
Sent: Monday, December 13, 2010 2:17 PM
To: Voters First Act

Subject: Re: letter if spport for Gil Ontai

To the Members of the Redistricting Commission:
Please find attached letter of support for Mr. Gil Ontai.

I look forward to seeing a representative from San Diego as a member of your commission.
Thank you.

Maria Lourdes F. Reyes, MD, MPH

12/13/2010



Community Development Communications

December 13, 2010

California Citizens Redistricting Commission
Bureau of State Audits

555 Capitol Mall, Suite 300

Sacramento, California 95814

Re: Gil Ontai
To the respected members of the Commission:

I am writing on behalf of the application of Gil Ontai to be a member of the State Redistricting
Commission. I have known Mr. Ontai for about two years in his leadership capacity among
Pacific Islander communities in San Diego.

I also serve with him on the AsianAmerican and Pacific Islander Research Advisory board for
Operation Samahan Community Health Center. He is a strategic thinker and leads his
committees with care and respect for each member. His is passionate about the AAPI community
but also for other ethnic disparities.

In the capacity as President for the American Cancer Society for California (2000-2001), I have
met many volunteers and I must say that Mr. Ontai is one who brings others to realize their
potential for service.

If I could be of further help, please do not hesitate to call or write. Thank you for your attention.
Sincerely,

Maria Lourdes F. Reyes, MD, MPH
President, Community Development Communications





